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   Excellentia per fidem, per scientiam, per adiuvatum 
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Executive Headteacher: Mrs F Craik 

 
8th February 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Following my letter last week, we would like to invite you to log into our Arbor parent app. 
 
Log-in details have been sent to the email address of all primary guardians. Please look 
out for this email and register your child following the instructions in the email.  
 
The link below gives more detailed instructions regarding downloading the app and 
logging in if needed.  
 
Log into the Parent Portal and the Parent App – Arbor Help Centre (arbor-education.com) 
 
Once logged in, you should be able to view basic information including your child’s school 
timetable. Over time we will be releasing further features, such as attendance, behaviour 
and progress reports.  
 
If you have not received your login by the end of Friday 9th February please email 
arborqueries@st-wilfrids.org so we can check that the email address we have recorded is 
correct. Please note that we do break up for half term tomorrow so we will respond as 
soon as possible but this may be after the half term break. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs R Maxwell 
Senior Assistant Headteacher 
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